Subject: RE: BID Newsletters

From:

Date: 05/25/2016 10:41 AM

To: "Eugene Van Cise" <eugene.vancise@lacity.org>

Thanks.

2015 finanical reviews are almost completed.

Aaron Aulenta Urban Place Consulting Group aaron@urbanplaceconsulting.com

----- Original Message ------Subject: BID Newsletters

From: Eugene Van Cise <<u>eugene.vancise@lacity.org</u>>
Date: Wed, May 25, 2016 10:39 am

To: Aaron Aulenta < aaron@urbanplaceconsulting.com >

Aaron,

Please email the following newsletters:

North Hollywood 2015: All 4 quarters. 2016: 1st quarter.

Figueroa Corridor

2013: 3rd & 4th quarters. 2014: All 4 quarters. 2015: All 4 quarters. 2016: 1st quarter.

I also need the 1st quarter 2016 report and 2015 financial statement for both BIDs.

Thanks.

Eugene Van Cise Management Analyst II Office of the City Clerk 213-978-1315